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Spring 2020 Season Limited Contact Policy 
Due to Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) 

 
1. No Post-Game Handshake Between Players,  

Each team will lineup on their respective foul line and verbalize 
“Good Game” to the other team. 

2. Coaches should also not shake hands with each other or the 
umpires at pre-game meetings or post game. 

3. Avoid Sharing Gloves, Bats, Helmets and Water Bottles 

4. Avoid High-Fives and Fist Bumps 

5. Please verbalize your sportsmanship with phrases like:  
Good Game, Great Hit, Way to Go, Great Play.. 

 

The SLL Board will follow the guidance of our local government.  

At this time, we are continuing with the season as planned, as 
things change, we will react accordingly. 

 
 


